Jor the children

5th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the post of Headteacher of
Leasingham St Andrew’s Primary School on the 31% of December 2023. It is time for a new
headteacher to take over the post and tackle the challenges of education at the present time.

I am proud of my time at St. Andrew’s and the wonderful people | have worked with as well as the
supportive, proactive parents and most of all the wonderful children whom | have had the privilege
to educate through St Andrew’s in my care. The Ofsted inspection was one of which we should all be
proud of. | am pleased to leave it as a legacy for the next Headteacher to build upon.

The Governors have already commenced the process of appointment of a replacement head so that
on my departure the school sees a seamless change and you will be kept informed of each stage.

I would like to reiterate that { will not relent on my work and commitment to the school until
December and anything I can do to help a smooth and effective transition to a new headteacher | will
endeavour to do.

Yours sincerely

Vo e

Mr David Hodgson

Lincoln Road, Leasingham, Sle,aford,rLincoln_srhite, NG34 8JS
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